
GEBELEIN

79 Chestnut Street, Boston 8, Mass.

July 25, 1962

Mr. Cornelius C. Moore
112 Bellevue Avenue
Newport, R. I.

Dear Mr. Moore,

I thank you in acknowledgment of your further 
payments of $2000.00 and $1500.00 respectively 
since my last letter which enclosed a review 
statement.

Meanwhile I am having photographs taken of the 
Edwards salvers and pair of casters and the 
SE (Stephen Emery) cream jug, so that in the 
event you take these pieces you will have the 
photographs of them to add to your records of 
the collection.

Very truly yours,

G/P

GEBELEIN SILVERSMITHS, INC.

By J. Herbert Gebelein

Silversmiths

P. S. I enclose statement for your record of the 
Samuel Edwards mug owned by me individually, as set 
forth in the third paragraph of our letter of April 27, 
1962.


